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TuTu Tots

TuTu Tots
Our dreams can come true if we have 
the courage to pursue them.   ~ Walt Disney

Be kind. Be thoughtful. Be genuine. 
But most of all, BE THANKFUL!

November

December

Father/Daughter
Class from 5 to 6
PM

Father/Daughter
Class from 5 to 6
PM

Father/Daughter
Class from 5 to 6
PM

Class

Class

Class - Wear
Uniform to Class

Class

Last Day to get
Pre-Sale Show
Tickets

Teeny Kix Class -
Last Practice

Teeny Kix Class

Teeny Kix Class -
Wear Uniform to
Class

No Class - Happy
Thanksgiving

Mass Finale
Practice for Kind.
& 1st Grade from
7 to 7:30 @ MHS

Winter Break
Begins

Winter Show @
SMSU RA Facility
2 PM & 4:30 PM

Class

Class - Picture
Day

Class

No Classes -
Merry Christmas

Marshall, MN - Director: Melissa Rutledge



Nov-Dec 2017 News: Tip: 
It is better to GIVE than 
to receive. Do something 

nice for your mom and dad.

QUOTE: 
You were made to be
AWESOME!

Nina... is so nice and thoughtfull to all of the
other dancers in her class. She loves 
helping out whenever anyone needs a 
hand, especially coach. Nina can’t wait 
to bring treats for her birthday, to 
share with her friends.

Cici.. always comes to class in a cheerful and high
spirited mood. Sometimes, because she 
is so excited to be at dance class, she 
can get a little too high spirited. Then 
coach has to remind her to settle down 
and be a good listener.
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During the months of November and December your dance will learn about a dancer
named Cici and Evan. They are going to help us teach your dancer how to Point to the
side, do heels to the front and side, do heels to the side and digs. We will also work
on Grand Plie, Arabesque, Pirouette, and facials.�
For Wee Petite I & II class they have the opportunity to be in the Father/Daughter
class that will be held over three weekends in November. It is a great chance for their
Dad, Grandpa, Step-Dad, Uncle, Older Brother, or Family Friend to dance with their
favorite dancer! If you have any questions about the class, let me know.�

We will have wear your uniform to class on November 16th for Teeny Kix and
November 20th for Pre-Petite, Wee Petite I, and Wee Petite II. I would like all the
dancers who have received their uniform to wear it to class. This will give us the
opportunity to trouble shoot any issues and make sure everyone has all of the right
pieces, etc. If your dancer does not have their uniform yet, they should just come in
regular practice wear. It is not a problem, but you will get a chance to see by
observing the others, what they will need and how the uniform should be worn.�

November 30th will be the last day of practice for the Teeny Kix special session. The
next 6 week special session will start on February 1st. They are included in Picture
Day on Monday, December 11th from 5:30 to 6:00 PM. We also have a 6 week special
session that will start on March 15th, which will perform at the Spring Show and be in
the same uniform that they wore at the Winter Show. We would love to have all of
them come back and dance with us!

The Winter Show is on Sunday, December 3rd at 2 PM for Teeny Kix and Wee Petite II,
and at 4:30 PM for Pre-Petite and Wee Petite I. It will be held at the Southwest
Minnesota State University in the RA Facility. Please see the Show Newsletter for
information regarding arrival time and hair piece placement.�

On December 8th the Pre-Petite, Wee Petite I and Wee Petite II will have a
performance at Morning Side Heights at 4:45 PM. The dancers will arrive at 4:30 PM
in their uniform they wore for the Winter Show. We will meet in the Chapel and line up
the dancers. After they are finished performing they are free to leave with you.�

Picture Day will be on Monday, December 11th in the Fellowship Hall at St. Stephen
Lutheran Church.�
* 4 to 4:30 PM Pre-Petite (4 & 5 year olds)
* 4:30 to 5:15 PM Wee Petite I (Kindergarten)
* 5:15 to 6 PM Wee Petite II (1st Grade)
* 5:30 to 6 PM Teeny Kix SS1 (2 1/2 year olds thru 4 year olds)

We will not have class on Monday December 25th due to Winter break and Christmas.
We will resume classes on Monday January 8th.�
Have a safe and happy holiday season! If you have any questions, please let me
know. You can reach me at marshall_mn@justforkix.com or after class.�




